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Parch 30th, 1927,

Sir George Burn, 
Hldeau Club, 
Ottawa,0nt.

Dear Sir George
I have a letter from Colonel 

Snow in which he says that he feels sure that 
His Excellency will he only too glad to give his 
consent to Become a patron of the Canadian national 
Committee for Cental Hygiene, hut ho does not wish 
to write to His Excellency about it unless we 
consider It urgent. I replied saying to leave the 
matter until His Excellency returned from his trip.

Yours faithfully.
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